
 
 

 
Dear Pastor and Church,                                                                             January - February 2011 

IT’S WONDERFUL WHEN THE LORD SENDS THEM TO US! 
 
Have you ever gotten discouraged by going soulwinning and seemingly nothing happens?  
We must remember that it is always right to go and let God give the increase! In the past couple of weeks, God 
has blessed our going out by sending three folks our way to be saved! God is good. 
 
Tyler used to attend our church. He had drifted away, but saw me and asked if we could visit for a while. During 
our visit, he became concerned about the eternal destiny of his son. He brought Christian (13) to church the 
following Wednesday night. Christian told me he wanted to “do what his dad had done before.” After the 
service, I had the privilege of leading Christian to Christ. Now he really is “”Christian!” 
 
I received a phone call this past Sunday morning. A young woman on the other end said,”You and your 
daughter visited me before. When do your services start?” It has been a long time ago that Esther and I had 
made that visit. This young woman’s boyfriend was murdered by her brother. She came with her aunt and an 
uncle. During the invitation, she came to the altar and said she was not sure of her salvation. Her childhood 
friend, Amber Nez (our youth pastor Ryan’s wife), led her to the Lord! We had been praying for her for years! 
 
Jeremy is 29 years old. We have known him for many years. One of our church members, Carolyn, called me to 
say she had a young man who needed help. Jeremy talked about how he was suicidal and dealing with a lot 
of personal issues. He had made a profession of faith, but he admitted it was just to please someone. After 
about an hour, Jeremy called on our Loving Saviour and was saved! Please pray for him. I have started him on 
a Bible study and he will be accountable to me. I need wisdom to help this young man through a myriad of 
things. 

GOD’S BLESSINGS IN 2010 – A REVIEW 
 

The Lord really did a great work in Ganado during 2010. There were 42 people saved 
in church services, 32 baptized (many of whom are still in the church), nine saved on 
church soulwinning times and 69 saved in two Vacation Bible Schools. Ganado Baptist 
Church averaged almost 100 in the church services of December. The credit for all 
this? – To the Lord alone! He has done wonderfully for us! We have had our first 
baptism of 2011 with Dr. Jeremy Wray following the Lord in this step. Praise His name! 

 
                                     NEW WEBSITE 

  
We invite you to visit our new family/ministry website. You can stay up to date on all the things going on with the 
Haynes family on the Navajo Nation. The site is at www.streamsinthedesertaz.com. Come see us! 
                                        

        WILD WEATHER AND FAMILY HAPPENINGS 
 
The whole country has been battling a tough winter and we are no exception. We 
hit -22 in January and are below zero again as of this writing with another major 
snowstorm! We are keeping the firewood burning! Our daughter, Michaela, is flying 
back to the states with Nick and the children to have our fifth grandchild (her fourth 
child). Pray for them and for a safe delivery. Thank you for partnering with us in 2010. 
We look forward to great things for our Lord this year! We love you! 
Mark and Tricia Haynes and Family 


